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Dear Parents and Carers, 
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Yesterday Y5 and 6 visited Truro Penwith College to take part in a 

‘Drastic Plastic’ workshop with Katie Maggs and some other staff and 

students at Penwith. The group would like to pass on their thanks to 

all who helped them consolidate their learning from last term 

concerning how we can all contribute towards making a difference to 

our world. 
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Mrs Rowe has worked at our school in various roles for seventeen 

years, most recently as our Cook-in-Charge. We are very grateful 

for Mrs Rowe’s hard work and commitment over many years and 

would like to take this opportunity to thank her for the many happy 

memories she has helped to create within our school- who will 

forget the Big Breakfast with help from the Cornish Pirates?? 

Although it was time to say ‘Good-bye’ today, Mrs Rowe assures us 

that she will be back to visit us soon. We wish her well as she 

leaves us to face new challenges and to welcome her successor, Ms 

Victoria Pryor, who will begin work in our school kitchen from the 

start of next term. 
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Yesterday Nanjizal Class enjoyed a Geography Field trip at Nanquidno. They 

first explored the stream, measuring the depth of the water at various points 

as well as finding stone samples to consider their roundness and how their 

shape may have evolved over time. Then it was over the cliffs where they 

were lucky enough to see several pairs of choughs in the spring sunshine. 

‘I saw two choughs!’ Jo told his mum excitedly after school…well, a chough is 

our school logo so how amazing to have seen them flying over the cliff tops. 

Thanks to the Thomas family and all other helpers for a special afternoon. 
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Spring Term ends TODAY Thursday 29th March at 

1.30pm 

Summer Term begins 8.55am Tuesday 17th April 

Once you have collected your child(ren) TODAY

 the Friends of the School invite you and your 

child(ren) to join them on the school playground 

for an Easter Hunt and Chocolate Tombola 

(Children must be accompanied by an adult 

please) The Easter Hunt is a free event with a 

small prize for every child) 
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ALL STARS CRICKET OPEN FOR 

REGISTRATIONS 2018    

Register for Cornwall's All Stars Cricket Programme 

 

All Stars 2018 is nearly upon us and it is that time to register with an All Stars Centre 

once more. Your son/daughter would have taken part in the 5-8 year old All Stars 

Programme in 2017 so we hope that they enjoyed it to sign up in 2018? 

http://cornwallcricket.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jycdkkk-kilimuyo-i/
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All Stars is eight weeks of family fun activity at your local centre. Clubs will be 

making the sessions family focused. 

The cost is as 2017, £40 per player. You get the 8 weeks of activity & playing kit. 

Year one players will get the rucksack bag, bat, ball, tee-shirt, cap and an 

achievement passport. 

Year two returners, will get a different tee-shirt, different bag (to fit (stumps and bat), 

stumps, bat, ball and achievement passport. 

A truly great offer which is value for money.. 

Why is All Stars good for your child and your family? 

All Stars Cricket will provide your child with all of the fundamental skills they need to 

play. Through lively, fun games, they will learn about cricket and be better prepared 

to take part in all sports. Over the eight-week programme, the trained activators will 

teach your child to: 

 Catch and throw a ball  

 Hit a moving ball  

 Bowl with a straight arm  

 Play a basic game of cricket  

 Work and communicate as a team  

 Have lots of fun with new friends  

All Stars Cricket is also fantastic for parents. For an hour a week all mums and dads 

are invited to get involved and play cricket with their children. We know this is a 

great way to spend time with your child and create memories that will last a lifetime. 

Sign up your son or daughter now when the sun is out!! The sooner 

you do the sooner they will get their kit. 
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Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

No teacher led After School Clubs on first week of Summer 
Term but Activities R Us Club as usual 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
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Vacancies- Parent Governors 

Yesterday your child will have brought home a letter regarding Parent 

Governor two vacancies at this school.   

This has come about as our present Parent Governor’s 4 year term of office 

came to an end this term coupled with the requirements of the Governing 

Body as we move forward to joining the Leading Edge Multi Academy Trust 

(MAT). 

If you have a nomination to make please return your form by the date stated 

on the letter.  If you have any questions please contact me by email 

secretary@stburyanacademy.org 

 Tina Care - Clerk to the Governors  

 

 

mailto:secretary@stburyanacademy.org
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